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on Engaging Men and Boys in Preventing
Violence Against Women and Children

Notice to the Press
Office of the Spokesperson

Washington, DC
December 1, 2017

Deputy Secretary John J. Sullivan will deliver closing remarks at an event
for the 16 Days of Activism Against Gender-Based Violence at the Department
of State’s George C. Marshall Center on December 4, 2017.

The Deputy Secretary’s remarks will follow a panel discussion on the efforts
of the State Department and civil society partners to engage men and boys to
break the cycle of violence against women and children. At the event, the
State Department will launch “Voices Against Violence,” a public private
partnership with the Avon Foundation that provides a new approach to
combating gender-based violence, especially in areas of conflict. Engaging
men and boys as partners in the efforts to prevent and respond to gender-
based violence is key to ending the suffering that affects millions of men,
women, and children around the world.

The entire event, which begins at 10:00 a.m., is open to the press. Pre-set
time for cameras for the Deputy Secretary’s remarks is 9:45 a.m. from the
21st Street entrance. Final access time for writers and stills is 11:00 a.m.
from the 21st Street entrance.

Media representatives may attend this event upon presentation of one of the
following: (1) a U.S. Government-issued photo media credential (e.g.,
Department of State, White House, Congress, Department of Defense or Foreign
Press Center), or (2) an official photo identification card issued by their
news organization, or (3) a letter from their employer on official letterhead
verifying their current employment as a journalist.

Additionally, they must present an official government photo identification
card (i.e., U.S. driver’s license or passport).

For further information, please contact Cory Andrews at andrewsc2@state.gov
or 202-647-4311, or visit https://www.state.gov/j/drl.htm or @StateDRL or
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@GenderAtState on Facebook and Twitter.

The Office of Website Management, Bureau of Public Affairs, manages this site
as a portal for information from the U.S. State Department.
External links to other Internet sites should not be construed as an
endorsement of the views or privacy policies contained therein.


